Pinette, Susan

From: Caitlin <caitlinpmarshall@gmail.com>
Sent: Sunday, February 16, 2020 6:45 PM
To: Jup

Subject: { support LD 2094

‘This nessage originates-from outside the Maine Legislature

To the members of the Judiciary Commitiee,

I support the passage of LD 2094. As a White Mainer, I know that it is beyond time for us to recognize the
rights of the original owners of this land,

Thank you,

Caitlin Marshall
she/her
sent from my phone, please excuse typos




